From: Bohl, James

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 11:59 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: Fwd: support for sale and plans for Dover Building

Begin forwarded message:

From: Michelle Wright <shellyb007@hotmail.com>

Date: March 27, 2014 at 11:29:19 PM CDT

To: "Jbohl@Milwaukee.gov" <jbohl@milwaukee.gov>,

"Jperez@Milwaukee.gov" < jperez@milwaukee.gov>, "Wwade@Milwaukee.gov"

<wwade@milwaukee.gov>, "Rjbauma@Milwaukee.gov"

<rjbauma@milwaukee.gov>, "Nkovac@Milwaukee.gov"

<nkovac@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: support for sale and plans for Dover Building

This email serves as my SUPPORT for the current plans for the sale of the Dover

School building and land. Many meetings were held regarding this and the

developer made significant adjustments in the plans.

I have read that my Ald, Tony Zielinski, believes that his constituents do not support this. I want to be on record saying that I do.

Michelle Wright

2813 S. Burrell St.

Milwaukee 53207